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Quarterly Report: 

Date: 4/1/10 

 

Over the last three months, the WAQTC has been working on the following: 

 

- Ongoing materials and construction process improvements 

- Follow up on specification revisions submitted to the AASHTO SOM 

- Preparations for the QAC meeting 

- SOQ/RFP for a new consultant to manage task and selection of DB Consulting 

 


